
Lisa Smith 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner Clark 

Wednesday, February 23, 2022 11 :04 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: regarding docket 20200226 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20200226. 

Hannah E. Branum 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: Sunrise Bay at Little Gasparilla Island <sunrisebaylgi@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 11:00 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/23/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01411-2022 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 

Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: regarding docket 20200226 

Good Morning, 

Yesterday we received this extremely outdated letter from Environmental Utilities, LLC regarding submitting our 
comments and the now previous meetings on February 8/9. 

This is outrageous that they did not send this out until now. How many of our neighbors never received this either? 
Please continue to keep things like this at the forefront of your minds. 

Thank you, 

Korrie Stevenson 
9700 Little Gasparilla Island 
Placida, FL 33946 
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